Elkhorn Kiwanis Club
Newsletter

September 2005 Chartered April 22, 1922 www.elkhornkiwanis.org
WELCOME TO KIWANIS!
PROGRAMS: . . L
"WELCOME TO KIWANIS” goes out to Jessica Wirtz! Jessica is employed by
09/12 Earl Vlrchow Krauge and is sponsored by Scott Fischer. Jessica’s hobbies include sports,
X reading and piano.
Zimmerman

“Steve Cain - Tape
Experts”

09/19
“Mystery Speaker”

09/26
“INSTALLATION
LUNCHEON”

10/03 Lucas
Kuchenberg

“Jim Rhodes - Social
Security Admin”

10/10 Jodi Acheson
“To Be Announced”

10/17 Gene Adney
“To Be Announced”

10/24 Stephanie
Angst
“To Be Announced”
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The induction ceremony will be held once Jessica and her husband, Scott Nelson,
return from their HONEYMOON! Yes, rumor has it she recently “Tied the Knot”.

CONGRATULATIONS!! ...and... WELCOME TO KIWANIS!

NEW! Business Memberships

The Board adopted a new Business Membership offering for those businesses unable
to commit a single individual to regularly attend Kiwanis. Membership will be treated
the same as an Individual Membership but will allow the employer to send other
individuals as an alternate in the event the “official” member is unable to attend.

The membership may also be transferred to another, subject to approval by the
Board, to a new designate should the inducted member leave the employ of the
company. Instead of the individual application fee of $20 the fee for the Business
Membership application will be $50.

Fit-for-Life & Fair Parking

THANK YOU to all Kiwanians who assisted with the Fit-for-Life event and Fair
Parking! The numbers have not been finalized yet but by all preliminary accounts, it
appears BOTH did very well this year. JOB WELL DONE !

Thoughts, Prayers, Donations...

A lot has happened since the last newsletter. Tornadoes destroyed many homes in
the Stoughton area and Hurricane Katrina devastated the Gulf states. For those
Kiwanians who have already donated to a relief effort, thank you. The Kiwanis
International Foundation Disaster Relief Fund is also accepting donations and
will be utilized to aid children affected by the devastating hurricane.

The Board is also communicating with our fellow Kiwanis Club in Stoughton to learn if
there is any assistance we may be able to provide for that area.

On a local issue, the Board has received correspondence regarding the Tanya L.
Peterson Fund. Tanya is known in Elkhorn as a local neighbor with Peterson’s Market
Basket and has been diagnosed with cancer. Should you wish to assist the family
with a monetary donation, you may contact People’s Bank.
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SERVERS:

Sep 12
Blakesly
Demiow
Thompson
Zempel
E. Zimmerman
Henderson
Schmelz

Sep 19
Folkers
G. Fischer
Meyer
Pomaranski
Zubrod
Walbrandt
Welkos

Sep 26
Cotter
Graff
Katzman
Price
Kocha
Moon
B. Rosenthal

Oct 03
Brownlie
Loveless
Sweet
Ligare
Peterson

J. Rosenthal
Strasburg

Oct 10
Baumann
Carlson
Lauderdale
Mol
Stern
Bushey
Richardson

BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES

Sep 11 - Tammy Parker Sep 12 - Duane & Carol Katzman

Sep 21 - Dianna Price Sep 12 - Lee & Genette Zubrod
Sep 19 - Bert & Frances Blakesly
Sep 24 - Tammy & Richard Parker
Oct 01 - Jodi & Sean Acheson
Oct 02 - Tom & Kristy Meyer

Board Meeting

Treasurer’s report: Administrative $3057.65 - Community Service $6271.09. In other
business, the Board discussed money request from Hope Now (already budgeted),
tabled request from Parent Connections for more information and referred THRIVE
(flu shot awareness program) to Community Services Committee. The Board also
discussed request for the Tanya Peterson Fund and possible support for the victims
of the Stoughton tornadoes and Hurricane Katrina. The Board also adopted a new
Business Membership offering. The next board meeting will be Thursday October 6
at St. Johns.

Meals-on-Wheels
SEPTEMBER 19 ~ 23
MON TUE WED THU FRI
ROUTE Brownlie Bushey Carlson Cotter Demlow
A G.Fischer S.Fischer Folkers VACANT Graff
ROUTE Heck Henderson Katzman Kennedy Klabunde
B Kocha Kuchenberg Lauderdale Price Ligare

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Sep 26 - Installation of 2005-2006 Club Officers (Luncheon)

Did You Know...?

Our newsletter is available on-line in Adobe® pdf format for download.
Visit: www.elkhornkiwanis.org and click on “Monthly Newsletters”!
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